
safety Modification Program 

Response (Chris) 
Dear Mr. DeJongh, 

2/9/2004 

I apologize for the delay in responding. 
and they do not have any of the rebates. I 
set of rebates be sent to them but they won' 
did not print new rebates with the expirati 
however. If you do not want to go back to 
form, you can fax or mail a copy of your 
and I will mail a rebate form d·irectly to 

Remington Arms, Inc 
Attn: Chris 
PO Box 700 
Madison, NC 27025 

fax: 336-548-7801, Attn: Chris 

Include a copy of this emai 1 or a r~!fllder 
address noted. 

./i!i!i!i!/' _,/!!i!i!i!?' .::::::::::,: 

Gun shop 
another 

tomorrow. we 
11 be honored 

a rebate 
following 

with your mailing 

customer (Robert DeJongh) j)\ {j 2/M(~004 6: 19: 39 PM 
The gun shop has my gun safety Wi:iij'k'''''~!!~:~'Wind ~'nij11 going to pi ck it up 
tomorrow. They are much faster to r¢~R9~!hJh<\~j~emrngton. If you do decide 
to honor the $20 rebate, you could settd::':1\~~,>~!>!lPons to my home. 

Subject to Protective v. Remington 

MAE00006448 


